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18th November 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians 

 

BOWJANGLES CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME TUESDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2016 

 

We are delighted to confirm that BOWJANGLES will be coming in to school on Tuesday 6th December to 

perform a musical pantomime to the school. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child towards the cost of the performance, please 

send in cash or a cheque made payable to ‘Frieth CEC School Fund’ by Wednesday 23rd November. 

 

We hope that the children all enjoy this performance! 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Reid  

Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

BOWJANGLES CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME TUESDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2016 

 

CHILD’S NAME____________________________ CLASS_____________ 

Please find enclosed / attached voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards the performance. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………….. Date…………………………………………………………………… 

 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
 

 

 

01494 881554 


